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Media Release – 28 February, 2002

Energy Purchasing Project aims to reduce electricity prices in our community

WAW Credit Union with support from Towong, Alpine, Hume and Indigo Shires, the Rural City of Wangaratta and Cities of Albury and Wodonga, has formed a community energy purchasing group. OUR ENERGY is a community-based energy negotiating body for North East Victoria and Southern New South Wales. OUR ENERGY is being launched today at the Beechworth offices of Indigo Shire.

Member for Indi, Sophie Panopoulos MHR, in commending the initiative said “OUR ENERGY is essentially a co-operative concept providing all individual energy users in our community the opportunity to join together and seek competitive pricing for their energy supply.”

OUR ENERGY is open to all people in our region, including farmers, businesses large or small, manufacturers and residents including families and pensioners.  Any person who pays for energy in our region can join the OUR ENERGY association.

WAW Credit Union General Manager, Peter Challis said “with electricity prices for rural consumers having risen significantly since January 2002, OUR ENERGY provides a real alternative for individual power consumers. By joining together we create the purchasing power needed to successfully negotiate lower prices with retailers, and we are delighted to be part of this important project.” 

Challis added “the launch of OUR ENERGY heralds an exciting opportunity for our community. OUR ENERGY aims to sign-up 5000 individual users to form a community buying group and begin negotiations with electricity retailers. Authorisation forms and more information can be obtained at any WAW Credit Union Member Service Centre and Office of the participating councils.”

A report previously commissioned by the local shires and councils in this region demonstrated the possibility of price savings, resulting in significant dollars remaining in our community as a result of an aggregated buying approach to electricity. Based on 5000 residential users, the savings for the community are expected to be in excess of $150,000.

Challis emphasised, “we encourage everyone to sign-up now. The sooner we can create enough numbers to negotiate energy prices the sooner the savings will remain in our community.”
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For further information on this media release, please contact:

Emma Ashton (02 6058 8733 or 0419 274 288) or Peter Challis (02 6058 8723 or 0418 691 402) 

11 Stanley Street Wodonga 3690  e-mail: floor1@wawcu.com.au


